
   
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Relating to one of our school values - Kindness - we have been discussing 

what this means and how it can have a huge impact personally, in our school 

and in society more generally. 

 
I was very proud to tell the children how some of them had played a part in 

helping a lady in the local community, and that she had contacted the 

school to let us know. 

 
Acts of Kindness are happening every day at school; school is a wonderful 

place, and we have wonderful children. 

 
It may seem an anxious time for some as they settle into new routines but 

keep sending your child in - school is great!   

If your family needs a little more assistance, then please let the Learning and 

Wellbeing Mentors know via the school office. 

 
Thank you to all of you who kindly supported the Macmillan Coffee Morning 

so enthusiastically this morning.  We hope to raise a lot of money for this 

worthwhile cause.  

 
Have a good weekend! 

Anne Eardley | Head Teacher 
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CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP  

UPCOMING EVENTS                                          

wc 2nd October 
Clubs Begin  

3rd October 
Future Me Assembly 8:55am (invites sent) 

Upper School:  Key Stage Two Briefing 
3:30pm LETTER 

5th October 
Year Six - ROCK UK information Event LETTER                  
Year Six - Longsands Open Evening LETTER  

10th October 
Individual Photo Day 

11th October 
PTA School Disco                                                               
Lower School 17:30-18:40                                              
Upper School 19:00-20:30 

13th October 
Year Three: Visit from Wood Green 

wc 16th October 
Parent and Child Learning Reviews (PCLRs) 
week 

17th October 
3CD & 3RP Toothpaste Workshop LETTER 

20th October 
Celebration Assembly 9:00am                                        
3LG & 3LR Toothpaste Workshop LETTER 

wc 23rd October 
Half Term Week 

30th October 
School Begins  

  

                        

GRANDPARENTS WHO LUNCH 

We’ve had a fabulous time welcoming so 

many grandparents to join children at 

lunchtime this week.  It’s been a                          

heart-warming occasion for everyone.   

Do remember, you can come and join us 

for lunch by booking in advance via the 

school office on  01480 475972 

VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE 

crosshalljunior.co.uk 

LIKE US &      

FOLLOW 

@CrosshallJuniorAT 

FOLLOW US 

@CrosshallJunior 

SUBSCRIBE 

@CrosshallJunior 

GYMNASTICS AFTER SCHOOL 

We have just confirmed a new 

after school club opportunity for 

children to take part in with 

Amy’s Acro (part of Twisters 

Gymnastics).  More details HERE 

NITS DON’T HAVE DAYS OFF! 

Children with long hair must have 

their hair tied back when in school 

for hygiene and safety reasons. 

Thank you for your support 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4443&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4492&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4455&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4486&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4486&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4459&type=pdf


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
What types of teeth do you have and what function do they each do?  

 
What are the features of a narrative?  

 
What punctuation is required for a statement?  What about a question?  

 
What book are you reading at the moment? Tell me about the protagonist (main character).  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Harry B 

  Stanley D 

  Callum P 

  Roxy B 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

London v Belfast 

Letter Day: Every Friday we send out letters and our newsletter to parents.                                                                              

These are sent to your contact email address.  Copies of all letters are also                    

available on our website under Digital Office >  Letters to Parents HERE 

PE DAYS 

Pupils to attend school in 

PE kits according to the 

following schedule: 

MONDAY: 6MR & 6PM 

TUESDAY: 6BC & 6KW 

WEDNESDAY: YEAR FIVE 

THURSDAY: YEAR FOUR 

FRIDAY: YEAR THREE 

YEAR SIX - APPLY FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACE 

Reminder for Year Six parents to apply for your child’s secondary school place.           

Full details and information on timeline HERE.  DEADLINE: Apply by 31st October. 

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Democracy 

ONLINE SAFETY TIPS 

Keeping track of the different ways of 

getting support with online safety can be 

challenging. This website contains a 

search function which may make finding 

the solution to an issue easier with                   

information on blocking and reporting: 

https://oursafetycentre.co.uk 

 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to Immy and Bella who performed 

at the North Regional Entertainment Awards in 

Northampton earlier this week with their 

dance school, Bees Dance Academy after 

being nominated for Best Dance School.   

They were selected as some of the favourites 

and received a golden ticket, automatically 

qualifying them to perform at the National 

Entertainment Awards next year at the O2! 

Congratulations! 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Thank you again to everyone who joined us 

this morning to raise money for Macmillan.  It’s 

a charity very close to the hearts of the                

Crosshall school community.   

We’re still totting up all the donations, with a 

current running total of just over £600! 

PTA - UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Our amazing PTA team has scheduled some fun activities for Autumn: 

School Disco - see Upcoming Dates (page 1) 

PTA Quiz Night - get your teams ready for Friday 17th November. 

Christmas Jumpers -  If you have any Christmas clothing you no longer need, we 

would welcome donations to be dropped at the school office.  These will be used 

as part of our Christmas sale. 

Christmas Shop - the children will have opportunity to purchase gifts for family on 

14th & 15th December. 

Full details on each activity will be sent out in due course. 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Letters+to+Parents&pid=84
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place
https://oursafetycentre.co.uk/

